C13

Communication

Council - December 12, 2023

Item No. 4

CW(2) - Report No. 52

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario

Subject: FW: [External] URGENT: Vaughan City Council recommended the approval of 4 high rise apartment buildings at

Langstaff and HWY 400

Date: December-11-23 9:56:35 AM

From: Krysten Spadafora

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 9:47 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Adriano Volpentesta <Adriano.Volpentesta@vaughan.ca>; Gila Martow <Gila.Martow@vaughan.ca>; Chris Ainsworth <Chris.Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca **Subject:** [External] URGENT: Vaughan City Council recommended the approval of 4 high rise apartment buildings at Langstaff and HWY 400

Attention:

This e-mail is to strongly urge you to stop ignoring York Region's report and decline this application and it's use of a CIHA to circumvent proper planning.

Do not approve the application by Battacorp Holdings for development of four high rise apartment buildings on the lands at Langstaff and Highway 400.

COMPLETE COMMUNITIES ARE NOT CREATED WITH AN ISOLATED ISLAND OF HIGH DENSITY RESIDENTIAL, SURROUNDED BY AN EMPLOYMENT AREA AND ADJACENT TO A 400 SERIES HIGHWAY.

Supporting this application is grossly irresponsible of Vaughan Council. It is poor planning and you are knowingly creating future problems for the residents of Vaughan. Please make the right decision for our community and reject this application.

I look forward to hearing from you,

K. Spadafora